
Radioactive Material sampled at Naraha-machi (Zone in Preparation 
for Having the Evacuation Order Lifted) on July 2

We received the request from Fukushima environmental reconstruction office of the Ministry of the 
Environment to analyze the material, based on the possibility that the higher density originate from the 
accident of Fukushima Daiichi NPS. On July 3, the material was brought to Fukushima Daiichi NPS.

<Reference>
July 4, 2013

Tokyo Electric Power Company

Location where the material was found: 
Around the mouth of Idegawa at Naraha-machi, Futaba-gun, Fukushima Prefecture

Size: Approx. 4cm x 3cm x 1cm (thickness)
Surface radiation dose: Approx. 110μSv/h


